
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
Town of Stanley 
PO Box 279  
Stanley, NC 28164 
 
September 12, 2018 
 
Donna S. Buff 
Clerk to the Board 
Gaston County Board of Commissioners 
PO Box 1578 
Gastonia, NC 28053 
 
Re: Nomination to Reappoint John Miller and Tony Froneberger to Planning Board and Board of 
Adjustments  
 
Ms. Buff:  
 
The Town of Stanley Council unanimously approved nominations of both John Miller and Tony 
Froneberger for reappointment to both our Planning Board and Board of Adjustments, at our 
Regular Meeting on September 10, 2018. Both members will represent the ETJ. We appreciate 
the Commissioners support in approving these nominations.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Catherine Greder 
Town Clerk  
 
 
 


